
From: Lindsey Ozbolt
To: "Ginger Weiser"; Rachael Stevie (CD)
Cc: KATHYOGG@COMCAST.NET; Dustin Pierce, PLS
Subject: RE: OGG BLA BL-20-00008
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 2:06:25 PM

Hi Ginger,
 

This application was sent out for comment on March 11th with an end date of comments on March

26th.  Unfortunately, many of our employees including Rachael have been on leave since end of day

March 23rd.  We are working on trying to conduct some services and when we have a plan moving
forward, hopefully, by the end of this week, Rachael will be able to provide a status update. 
Currently, processing is at a standstill.
 
Best,
 

Lindsey Ozbolt
Planning Official
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2 | Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) 962-7046 | lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us
 

From: Ginger Weiser <gweiser@encompasses.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 12:51 PM
To: Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Lindsey Ozbolt
<lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Cc: KATHYOGG@COMCAST.NET; Dustin Pierce, PLS <dpierce@encompasses.net>
Subject: OGG BLA BL-20-00008
 
Dear Rachael:
 
I received a call today from the client wanting to know the status of the above BLA.  When you get a
free moment could you let me know if the project has been given preliminary approval?
 
Thanks for all your help,
 
Ginger :]
 

Ginger Weiser

Engineering Technician
D: (509) 656-4576
GWeiser@EncompassES.net
www.EncompassES.net
Eastern Washington: 407 Swiftwater Blvd., Cle Elum, WA 98922 | P: (509) 674-7433
Western Washington: 165 NE Juniper St., Suite 201, Issaquah, WA 98027 | P: (425) 392-0250
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A message regarding COVID-19: Over the last several years Encompass has made significant business continuity
investments to ensure our ability to operate during a local, regional or national disaster. At no point did we envision
a global pandemic. While our top priority is the safety of our employees, we want to assure our clients that, despite
some delays that are out of our control and unavoidable, we are currently operating with minimal disruptions.
Because of the Governors Order and further clarification that residential and commercial construction is not
exempt, we are not able to send our surveyors out to any job site. Our physical offices are closed but employees
continue to work from home, phones will be answered and your project will continue to move forward as much as
possible given the circumstances.
Encompass Engineering & Surveying accepts no liability for the content of this email, or for the consequences of any
actions taken on the basis of the information provided, unless that information is subsequently confirmed in writing. Any
views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of
Encompass Engineering & Surveying. WARNING: Computer viruses can be transmitted via email. The recipient should
check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. Encompass Engineering & Surveying accepts no liability
for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.

Notice: Email sent to Kittitas County may be subject to public disclosure as required by law. 
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